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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 3:04 PM


To: Callejo, Russell; Jana Affonso


Cc: Kaylee Allen; David Mooney; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: NMFS Appendix C comments


Russ and Jana,


Here are some NMFS comments on Appendix C that come from the perspective of trying to integrate an


Adaptive Management Framework into the draft charter. Our take away from this exercise is that it would take


quite a bit of work and would require a willingness and commitment from all of us to undertake this


effort. Also, we would need to realize that the state is going to need to plug into this effort if we decide to take


it on, so we should talk about that tomorrow.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor
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